
    12.16.19We’re excited to work with the medical communities of central Illinois to keep the families of kids receiving 
care at your facility close by. Nothing is scarier for a child facing a medical crisis than not having mom and 
dad there for love and support. Because your team is one of the first to come into contact with many of 
our guest families, we’re inviting the entire central Illinois medical community to come tour the new Peoria 
Ronald McDonald House

®

. Light refreshments will be provided.

Medical Community Open House
Location: 401 NE Monroe Street, Peoria IL

Date: Thursday, December 19 
Public Open House: 7 a.m. – 7 p.m.

Medical professionals can stop by any time that works for them based on 
their shift and schedule! 

Hope to see you there!

Medical Community 
Open House

of Central Illinois

12.19.19


